
MINUTES OF DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
MEETING 

 
The bi-monthly meeting of The Dacusville Business Association was held on 
September 20, 2007 at the Dacusville Lion’s Club.  President Jim Shelton 
welcomed attendees and gave opening remarks.  A verbal treasurer’s report was 
given and will be filed.  Membership dues are due and payable by November 1st.  
Membership dues will remain at $35 per year. 
 
Anita Holloway of Dacusville, and an employee of The Blood Connection, spoke 
to us regarding two upcoming blood donation drives- October 30th and December 
26th.  Plans are being made to have hot dogs/hamburgers and door prizes at the 
December drive.  She asked members to consider door prizes as a way of 
advertising.  Suggestion was made and membership agreed to give a $25 gift 
certificate of the Dacusville Business Association. 
 
President Shelton remarked on business news:  Judith Gravely with E-Z Fitness 
for Women in Dacusville is collecting clothes, linens, furniture for a juvenile 
Justice Halfway house for girls.  Membership in The Easley Chamber of 
Commerce was declined due to the fact we would have to join as individual 
members and could not join as a group.  Jim emphasized the fact that we have 
several elected officials in our membership and we need to express our concerns 
and opinions to them.  Discussion followed on much needed signage for our 
community and the possible help from the beautification committee of Pickens 
County.  Also, the need for name signage of our creeks located in Dacusville. 
 
A motion was made and membership agreed to purchase a $100 banner for the 
Dacusville Middle School Athletics. 
 
Announcement: A “walk” for the elementary and middle schools on October 5th 
from 3:00 pm-5:00 pm with food and games. 
 
Motion was made and membership agreed to retain current officers for another 
year:  Jim Shelton as President, David Norton as Vice President, Bob Spalding 
as Treasurer, Sylvia Hughes as Secretary, and Teresa Handley as Board 
Member. 
 
Our next meeting will be November 8th.  We were encouraged to bring a friend. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. 
 
 
Sylvia D. Hughes, Secretary 
 
 


